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Natural Hazard Mitigation Plan adoption

Patrick HENRY <patrick.w.henry@multco.us> Thu, Jun 7, 2012 at 11:49 AM
To: Luis HERNANDEZ <luis.hernandez@multco.us>
Cc: Joe PARTRIDGE <joe.partridge@multco.us>, David HOUGHTON <david.b.houghton@multco.us>

Luis,

This has been reviewed and is approved for submission to the Board for their approval.
[Quoted text hidden]

Patrick W. Henry

Assistant County Attorney

501 S.E. Hawthorne Blvd., Suite 500
Portland, OR 97214

Phone: 503-988-3138

Fax: 503-988-3377
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